
As of June 25, Golden Aya Corp has only
received $8,442 out of its $50,000 goal to begin
construction of the Golden Aya STEM school
chain. 
Golden Aya Corp identified land of interest in
Arusha, Tanzania.
Golden Aya Corp has several campaigns coming
up in the near future to help raise the remaining
amount of funds so we can start construction on
our school complex project. 
Golden Aya Corp has Architects on standby to
help update the design of the primary school that
we will build first. 
Golden Aya Corp has also been on standby as
an engineer to assist in the building of the first
school. 
Golden Aya Corp is avidly searching for partners
both local and foreign to assist in the building of
the schools. 
Golden Aya Corp is testing and building its STEM
curriculum that will be adopted by the STEM
school at its E+STEAM Afterschool Program. 
As of December 16, 2022, Golden Aya’s
E+STEAM Afterschool Program will be
completing its 2nd year of operation and is
developing programs for a wider age range of
students.
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To find out more about the amazing work that we are doing at

Golden Aya Corp, please visit us at goldenaya.org or email us

at info@goldenaya.org


